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From: Tony Snell 
Sent: Thursday, 4 November 2021 7:00 PM
To: Hatfield, David
Cc: Martin, Jaime; Pappa, Michael; Brett Hausler; Mark Stedwell
Subject: ACCC interim authorisation: October 2021 report to ACCC

Dear Mr Hatfield   
  
We refer to condition 1 of the interim authorisation granted by the ACCC on 27 October 2021 (Interim 
Authorisation) and the reporting protocol in Attachment A of the Interim Authorisation. Set out below is AEMO's 
report for the period 27 October 2021 to 31 October 2021 (Reporting Period).  
  
This report can be published on the public register. 
  
No material contract, arrangement, understanding or decision that relies on the Interim Authorisation was entered 
into or made during the Reporting Period. No meetings were held that rely on the Interim Authorisation during the 
Reporting Period.  
 
Meetings in relation to the Victorian region and the Queensland region are being scheduled to be held on Friday 12 
November 2021.  We will provide meeting details to the ACCC. 
  
Please don't hesitate to contact me with any queries in relation to this report.  
 
Let me know if future reports should also be directed or copied to others. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Tony Snell AM 
Group Manager, Legal 
Australian Energy Market Operator Limited 
T  
M  

 | www.aemo.com.au 

 
     

Working days at AEMO: Monday, Tuesday, Thursday and Friday 
 

 
 




